
HAMILTON TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

90 Park Avenue
Hamilton, New Jersey 08690

Telephone: 609-631-4100 ext. 3058
Fax: 609-631-4103

September 27, 2017

Dear HTSD Community:

Last night our community overwhelmingly voted to approve the facilities
referendum that provides needed repairs to all 24 of our schools.

Thank you!

By approving this referendum we assure that safety, security, and critical
infrastructure needs are a priority in each of our schools. This is a positive
step for our school district and our entire community; it reinforces our
district’s theme of, wThe Future is Ours to Build Together.”

r would like to thank you for your support of this referendum. Many
members of our community publicly demonstrated their support during the
last six weeks by attending meetings, asking questions, and working to
provide information to our community. I thank all of you for your efforts.

Now the work begins on improving our school facilities. The Board of
Education, my administrative team, and I will work to get these needed
projects started in our schools as soon as possible.

Again, thank you for your support and I look forward to continuing to work
with you as we improve our district’s schools.

Our schools. Our community. Our future.

Scott R. Rocco, Ed.D.
Superintendent

Sincerely

ndent of Schools

The Future is Ours to Build Together


